

ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL

SETTING SAIL FOR NEW HORIZONS

Newsletter 15th November 2019

Key Dates

Monday 18th Nov – Closed

Friday 6th December – Christmas Fair, 5.00 -7.00pm

Friday 6th December – Final day for Christmas Box drop offs.

Wed 11th December – Nursery/Reception Christmas Songs 9.00am

Thurs 12th December – School closed for General Election

Fri 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day - all donations to Save the Children

Mon 16th December – Y1/2 Dress Rehearsal (Grandparents invited) 9.30am

Tues 17th December – Y1/2 Performance 2pm

Wed 18th December – Christmas Dinner Day

Wed 18th December – Y1/2 Performance 9.30am

Thurs 19th December – Christmas Parties pm

Friday 20th December – Last day of Term

Donations will be welcomed at all of our Christmas performances for our chosen charities for December – Cornwall Christmas Box & Penhaligon's Friends

Achievers this week...



Last week's achievers loved 'Hot Chocolate Monday' with a few cheeky biscuits thrown in. Delicious!

We are looking forward to

seeing who will join us this week.

This week's 'Achievers' ...

Class	Achiever
Pipit	Nellie
Puffin	Gabriel
Chough	Rosie
Heron	Betty
Kittiwake	Ashleigh
Sandpiper	Ellie
Cormorant	Louis
Staff	Mrs Pulley

FOSSIS

Cake Stall (13th November) – This raised just over £70. Thank you for your support!!

Next Meeting – 19.11.19 at 9am in the Jubilee Room, everyone welcome.

Other News

Library - Thank you to everyone that has volunteered to help run the library at lunchtime. Dawn Stevens is kindly organising a rota and will be in touch. Dawn has also taken the time to 'spruce' up our library area which we are extremely grateful for.

Reading Friends— we are still hoping to 'recruit' some 'reading friends' into school. Basically anyone that can offer an hour or so of their time to listen to readers in school would be very much appreciated. If you can help then please let Linda or Karen know.



Our Governors play such an important role within our school, offering support and challenge to ensure the very best for our children. We are currently recruiting for 'Community Governors' so if you know anyone who may be interested please mention it and ask them to get in touch with Dawn Stevens, our Chair of Governors. We are at full capacity in terms of Parent Governors but need help to get the word out in terms of our 'community' vacancies.

Community







PLEASE SUPPORT US IF YOU CAN – IT'S A GREAT LOCAL CAUSE.

As a school we are asking, that if you feel able, you donate single items on the list, so that we can make up boxes all ready to donate.

Suggested items include:

Tins – meat, potatoes, sweetcorn, carrots, fruit

Jar of cranberry sauce

Gravy Granules, Stuffing

Mince pies, Christmas pudding/cake/chocolate log

Biscuits, chocolates, peanuts

Soft drinks (plastic bottles and no alcohol)

Full details can be found on the website

http://cornwallchristmasbox.co.uk/

We are extremely grateful for any donations no matter how small. Thank you

Final date for drop offs is Friday 6th December

Note from Mrs Farrar

Just a reminder that we are closed on Monday so that staff can pay their respects at Esther's funeral. I would just like to thank you all again for your continued support and understanding in dealing with the loss of Esther.

Thank you

Mrs Farrar